
 
 
 

BRIDGE REPAIRS: 

BRIDGE ALONG ROAD 3N 
UP TO PR 308 

 
Road 3N will be down to one lane traffic 
starting on Monday, April 10th for the 
entire week. Please use caution when 
travelling along the bridge as there will 
be workers on the road and limited space 
for traffic. 
 

 

Thank you for your patience! 
 


